
‭Ebenezer Lutheran Church Endowment Committee‬
‭2111 117th Ave NE‬
‭Lake Stevens, Washington  98258‬
‭425-334-0421‬

‭March 7th, 2025‬

‭Dear Ebenezer Lutheran Graduate:‬

‭Our endowment committee is happy to be able to support you in your future studies.‬

‭You are able to apply for a scholarship, the “Ebenezer Endowment Scholarship”‬

‭A high school graduate will receive‬‭$2,000.00‬‭towards‬‭their future education.‬
‭A student continuing their education in college will receive‬‭$1,500.00.‬

‭Please see the attached application form.  The form can be filled out in just a few‬
‭minutes, so we want to encourage you to complete it today and return it to the church‬
‭by‬‭May 5th, 2025.‬

‭You may drop off the application in the church office or send by USPS.‬

‭If you have any questions, please contact Wayne Kuehl, president of the Ebenezer‬
‭Lutheran Endowment Committee 425-219-3206.‬

‭In Christ’s Love,‬

‭Ebenezer Lutheran Church Endowment Committee‬


